Hanover Township Public Schools

61 Highland Avenue Whippany, New Jersey 07981

Michael J. Wasko Superintendent of Schools Phone: (973) 515-2404 Fax: (973) 540-1023

September 2024 Kindergarten Registration

Sent via SwiftK12 email notification on December 11, 2023

December 11, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

If your child will turn five (5) years old on or before October 1, 2024, he/she is eligible to be enrolled in the Hanover Township Public Schools kindergarten program for September 2024. *Beginning Friday*, *December 15, 2023*, parents can access and complete the online "pre-registration" forms by clicking on the following link: <u>September 2024 Kindergarten pre-registration</u> or by visiting our District Website: https://www.hanovertwpschools.com, and clicking on the "Student Registration" link located in the upper right hand corner. After completing the online "pre-registration" process, parents/guardians will receive a confirmation email. Additional information regarding the "next steps" of the registration process will be communicated to you via each of our respective building principals.

If you have any questions regarding the pre-registration process please feel free to contact the school your child will attend (See School Attendance Zones Below).

School Attendance Zones*

Bee Meadow School: East of I-287, (North of Eden Lane)
Mountview Road School: West of I-287 (excluding Sterling Park)
Salem Drive School: East of I-287, Eden Lane and South of Eden Lane (including Sterling Park)

*The Board of Education reserves the right to change or modify student attendance zones for the purpose of balancing enrollment and/or other educational reasons.

Additional registration information regarding our District's Kindergarten Program and Inclusive Preschool Program can be found on our District's Website (https://www.hanovertwpschools.com). I encourage you to visit our website to become better acquainted with the Hanover Township Public School District. You will gain valuable insight as to why we are so proud of our schools.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Wasko

Michael J. Wasko Superintendent of Schools